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29/F Wu Chung House
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Wanchai

Hong Kong

Attention: TE(R21)

Fax: +852-2803-5112
Email: licensing-850@ofta.gov.hk

PT Mobile-8 Telecom Tbk. would like to thank the Office of the Telecommunications Authority (OFTA)
for the opportunity to provide comments to the consultation paper, Licensing of Spectrum in the 850
MHz Band to Enable the Provision of COMA2000®. Mobile-8 applauds OFTA for the intent to make
available the 850 MHz frequency band for the deployment of CDMA2000 after November 2008 in Hong
Kong.

Mobile-8 is Indonesia's first commercial CDMA2000 cellular operator, delivering services on our
CDMA2000 1x and EV-DO networks in the 850 MHz band to over 1.3 million subscribers today.
Through its own nationwide 850 MHz CDMA network, Mobile-8's coverage area currently extends to all
major cities and most secondary cities as well as some rural areas across Java and Bali. On May 2,
2006, Mobile-8 became the first COMA2000 cellular operator in Indonesia to commercially launch a 3G
high-speed mobile Intemet service in Jakarta based on CDMA2000 1xEV-DO platform that can deliver
high speed data access up to 2.4 Mbps.

Currently, Mobile-8 provides international roaming services to its customers through its roaming
partners in 22 countries, one of which is Hong Kong. Because many of Mobile-8's customers enjoy
frequent travel to Hong Kong for both business and leisure activities, your decision to ensure the
availability of CDMA services beyond November of 2008 is very important to and much appreciated by
Mobile-8 and our Indonesian customers.

Mobile-8 would again like to thank OFTA and offer our sincere support for your proposed spectrum plan
in the 850 MHz band. We feel confident that this decision will not only benefit consumers and
businesses within Hong Kong, but will have a positive impact on the Asia-Pacific region as a whole.

Sincerely,
PT. Mobile-8 Telecom Tbk.




